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Alice in Wonderland – Thursday 13th July-Saturday 15th July 

 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
I am absolutely delighted to announce that tickets for this year’s whole school production, Alice in 
Wonderland are now on sale! They are £6 per ticket and are available via ParentPay. When purchasing, 
please make sure you are buying tickets for the correct day as there are three separate performances. 
 
Alice in Wonderland will be held in our rejuvenated outdoor learning space (The Orchard) on our outdoor 
stage which is on site at Northgate High School. This means the audience will be sat outside on our new 
tiered seating or on picnic blankets (which are provided) on a hopefully summer, sunny day watching our 
best Northgate performers in their magical retelling of the story of Alice in Wonderland. It is vital that you 
please acknowledge that this production is outside in the sun so please bring a hat, sun cream and water! 
If it rains, the show will still go ahead so please come prepared – no umbrellas please due to sightlines. 

 
As well as the fantastic performance of Alice in Wonderland, the cost of the ticket also includes access to 
a post-show event. After the production, there will be live music from students, staff and the community 
and a range of food/drink trucks will be onsite for the audience to purchase food and drink from. People 
are encouraged to stay after the performance to listen to the music, enjoy some good food and socialise 
in the summer evening sun. 
 
 

Dates and Times of Performances 
Thursday 13th July  6.30pm-9.30pm 
Friday 14th July at 6.30pm-9.30pm 

Saturday 15th July at 5pm-8pm 
 
 

If you have any questions you are welcome to contact me via email at rharris@ng6.unity-ed.uk 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss R Harris 
Head of Performing Arts 
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